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MEETING DATE: September 25, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:  PRESTO Consultation with ACAT 
 
INFORMATION ITEM  
 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board receive this correspondence in response to the memorandum 
received from the ACAT Chair dated February 19, 2013 (attached). 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The TTC entered into the Master E-Fare Collection Outsourcing Agreement, dated 
November 28, 2012 with Metrolinx to implement the PRESTO farecard system at the TTC. The 
agreement includes provisions for Metrolinx to design, procure, build, install, operate, service 
and maintain the PRESTO farecard system consistent with agreed upon TTC business and 
performance requirements. The TTC’s scope of work within the agreement includes supporting 
Metrolinx activities and the overall project management and oversight to ensure the PRESTO 
farecard system fully meets TTC’s business requirements. Accessibility requirements as defined 
by the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities (AODA) legislation and other accessible 
standards are among the overall TTC business requirements.  
 
The process for developing and implementing the PRESTO farecard system will include specific 
phases to plan, analyze, design, build, test, and deploy the system. The agreement includes 
specific conditions for TTC approval and sign-off of project designs, deliverables, and plans at 
specific points within the phases of the project. These measures and process have been 
instituted to ensure the implementation of the PRESTO farecard system at the TTC meets all 
defined business requirements and is useable and accessible to all riders including those with 
various disabilities.  
 
Staff has presented the plan for system development and implementation to ACAT and the 
ACAT Design Review Sub-Committee. This includes the schedule for the design, testing and 
deployment of the initial release of PRESTO functionality to support, in particular, the launch 
and roll-out of the new streetcars.  Staff has met with ACAT on a regular basis to review and 
incorporate sub-committee members’ comments into specific device hardware, software and 
human interface design deliverables. These comments have assisted in improving the usability, 
accessibility and overall quality of the device designs. Beyond the design phase, plans are 
being confirmed for the system testing and deployment phases, which will also have specific 
roles and participation by ACAT. 
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